September 23, 1944

The Marylend Stete Physical Therapy Society
824 Park Avenue

Dear Sir:

Your letter of August 9, was received and brought to the
attention of the Executive Committee,

Sineerely yours,

L.M, HARDIN, Seoretary
Maryland Chapter

Attention oft Amerioan Physiotherapy Association

John I, Becker, D.Ph,T,,President



